
Improving this site

On Monday night the web expert who runs the technical side of this site will
make improvements to the layout. The work will be done after 9pm. I have
asked him to make it clearer that people can ask to receive a free email of
each day’s blog posting, to improve the layout of the text so people can read
it more easily on small mobile devices and update the appearance. I have
sketched some changes.

I intend to continue with a daily main story which I write. I will continue
to turn down the various offers of guest writers, adverts and sponsorship, as
I wish it to be independent, and will continue to pay for the service myself.
It will continue to be the John Redwood site. It will include items relevant
to my job as MP for Wokingham, with a separate local pages section on
Wokingham and West Berkshire issues. It is not an MP website site paid for by
taxpayers. None of its content is cleared with Conservative Central Office.

Moderating the site is taking up too much of my time owing to the refusal of
a limited number of people to accept my guidance. I will repeat

Please limit the number of proposed postings each day

Avoid long postings – unless you have something novel and well researched to
say, in which case I might publish them

Avoid links to other sources, unless they are helpful links to easily
identified government/Central Bank/global quango free public websites
supplying useful data and backup

If you want to highlight something good you have read elsewhere then mention
the source and give a small summary of what excites you about it in your
submission.

Avoid allegations against individuals or companies as I do not have time to
check them out for libel. I afford the same protection from allegations to
Opposition MPs as to Conservative ones.

I will from now on be deleting many more incoming comments from a few
individuals who are repetitious , who constantly ignore this guidance and
whose opinions are now well known to regular readers. They need to find
something new to say and to say it better if they want to be posted.

This site does not seek to censor people who disagree with me or the
government or the Conservative party, and is willing to explore alternative
explanations and policy options in a sensible way.

http://www.government-world.com/improving-this-site/

